
Enquiry into the Marriage Equality Amendment Bill 2009
 
Please don’t change the legal definition of Australia’s Marriage Act nor its
requirement that marriage be legally recognised as a Covenant Act between male
and female union only.
 
The majority of Australians have accepted and lived within these boundaries since
the foundation of this Nation based on its Christian Heritage and Values which have
always worked within God’s Framework. We do not want to be changed and
controlled by an un-Godly model.
 
Every human bring has needs which can only be met by a father and a mother, both
fulfilling their God given talents and complementing each others roles and needs for
themselves and their children. History has proved this.
 
Our society suffers even now when these needs are withheld from innocent children.
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